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The Commission is submitting this non-substantive change request submission to the Office of Management and Budget (OMB) for review and approval.  OMB approved FCC Form 601 on October 2, 2017.  The Commission made minor tweaks to the form for clarification purposes.  The burden hours and cost are not impacted by this change request submission.  Please see the tweaks to Form 601 in redline.
